
ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF IDAHO STATE 

UNIVERSITY 

EXECUTIVE CABINET MEETING 

SHIRLEY SARGENT FAMILY BOARDROOM, PSU 

5:00 PM 

September 3rd, 2025  

 

I.​ CALL TO ORDER –  5:00 PM 

 

II.​ ROLL CALL 

a.​ 6 President Cabinet members were present.  

b.​ Absent: Vice President Amos, Director Lumu, Commissioner McCubbin and, Vice President Taylor.  

c.​ Also present: Dr. Matt Daily, Assistant Vice President and Dean of Students. 

 

III.​ President, Sky Halter  – President Halter welcomed members to the new year and expressed his 

excitement for the upcoming term. He shared plans for tailgates with the first tailgate being held on 

September 20th for the first home game, with hopes of setting up next to the Jungle. On September 27th, 

there will be a tailgate watch party at the ICCU Dome with free food for the first 150 attendees. The 

HEYSISU campaign is beginning to take off, aiming to host a monthly informal “Come Chill” event where 

students can hang out with ASISU members. Plans also include Instagram introductions to help students 

get to know the organization better. President Halter also took a moment to encourage members to 

attend Reed Gym Night tonight! 

 

IV.​ Vice President, Charlie Medema ​​– Vice President Medema has started working with Theresa Brissette to 

gather an archive of all available ASISU records, including past bills and resolutions. He is also drafting bills 

that are expected to be ready for review within the next two to three weeks. 

 

V.​ Vice President of Idaho Falls, Brooke Taylor – Vice President Taylor absent.  

 

VI.​ Vice President of Meridian, Makayla Amos – Vice President Amos absent.  

 

VII.​ SAB Representative - Director, Braden Worley – Director Worley, who also serves as President of Greek 

Council and is a member of Kappa Sigma, reported on his role as SAB Director. SAB is preparing for its first 

BINGO of the semester on September 9, Bengal Wednesday on September 10, and the Foam Party on 

September 12. The recent paint party saw a strong turnout with only a couple of minor issues. There 

continues to be high excitement and engagement on campus for these events, and efforts are underway 

to explore opportunities for collaboration between ASISU and SAB. 

 

VIII.​ Pro Temp - Senate Pro Tempore position vacant.  

 

IX.​ Secretary, Eliana Madison – Secretary Madison shared that she will be out of town this weekend, so 

minutes and agendas will be sent out a bit later on Friday. She also reminded members that September 

timecards and checklists are due on Thursday, September 25, by 5:00 PM. 

 



X.​ Director of Finance, Hannah Burrell – Director Burrell shared that she has met with Theresa Brissett to 

discuss friendly amendments and voting on matched funding tonight during the finance committee, as 

well as proposing an amendment to the bylaws requiring advisors to attend a training. 

 

XI.​ Director of Public Relations, Mica Kankolongo – Director Kankolongo has been reviewing the social media 

account, and is beginning to focus on strategies to increase the Instagram following. She has created a 

content and posting schedule to promote ASISU and maintain consistent engagement, and she is looking 

to get more ASISU members involved in content creation. 

 

XII.​ Director of Community Relations, Kara Price – Director Price has been brainstorming ways to best facilitate 

ASISU’s relationship with the Bannock Youth Foundation. This initiative began last spring, and she is 

focused on continuing and strengthening that partnership. 

 

XIII.​ Director of Academic Affairs, Sofia Peach – Director Peach shared that the Laptop Owner Program is her 

main project for the year in her position as Director of Academic Affairs.  

 

XIV.​ Director of Student Affairs, Juliet Lumu – Director Lumu absent. 

 

XV.​ Election Commissioner, Josh McCubbin – Commissioner McCubbin's report was shared by Secretary 

Madison.  This week, he has mainly been reviewing the old candidate packet and the previous election 

timeline in order to begin updating them. He also met with Vice President Medema to discuss his thoughts 

on last year’s election, including areas that could have been improved or clarified. Later this week, he 

plans to meet with President Halter to go over the same topics. In addition, he has been familiarizing 

himself with the updated Election Code. 

 

XVI.​ Deputy Election Commissioner - Deputy Election Commissioner position vacant.  

 

XVII.​ OTHER 

 

XVIII.​ ROLL CALL 

a.​ 6 President Cabinet members were present.  

b.​ Absent: Vice President Amos, Director Lumu, Commissioner McCubbin and, Vice President Taylor.  

c.​ Also present: Dr. Matt Daily, Assistant Vice President and Dean of Students. 

 

XIX.​ ADJOURNMENT 

a.​ President Cabinet adjourned at 5:12 PM 


